
Templer Homes. Public Consultation Event for the residential 

development proposals on the site adjacent Brickyard Lane, 

Starcross. 

Venue: Sports Pavilion, Starcross Playing Field, Generals Lane, Starcross, Devon. EX6 8PY 

Date: Saturday 12th May 2018 11:00 – 15:00 

Templar Homes are holding a public consultation event to enable all interested parties 

in the development to view the plans of the proposed residential development which 

will form part of the full planning application for the site. 

The site is located to the north of Parkers Road and the South of Brickyard Lane and the 

proposal is for residential development to facilitate the delivery of much needed 

affordable homes in the parish of Starcross. 

The exhibition is open to everyone with an interest in the development of the site and 

we would really value your feedback. 

Should you not be able to make the event then the display boards will be located at 

the following website, https://www.wyg.com/consultations/brickyard-lane-

starcross ,  where you will also be able to post comments after the event. 

Any enquires should be directed to: planning.wellington@wyg.com 
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